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To View Complete Photo Grid Link ​Click Here 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1sGftEbnZpOdGZgzqN6TCJ4_YAzZAAB0ipIpfxFkxnV8/edit#slide=id.g746121c39e_0_123


UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 

 
April 22 - 7th Grade Educational Plan/Elective Selection Worksheet (see link below) 
May 1    - 7th Grade Educational Plan/Elective Selection Worksheet Due 

 

 

Principal's Message  
 
We would like to welcome all of our incoming GOMS Falcon families. We are excited to see you next year 
and hope that you and your family are happy and healthy. GOMS traditionally sends an eblast to our families 
every Friday about upcoming events, activities, and important information. It is very important to review 
these eblasts to stay involved with your student and their success at GOMS.  Make sure your email 
addresses are updated in your Aeries Parent Portal so you can receive our weekly eblasts. 
 
You will find links to all of the pertinent information needed to register your student within our 6th Grade 
Parent Google Slides presentation.  All the links to reach information have also  been placed below for you 
to easily access GOMS registration information.  
 
We can't wait to see our new students in the next year! Stay healthy and happy!  
 
Jay Holmes, Principal -  ​jholmes@rocklinusd.org   
PJ Daley, Assistant Principal - ​pdaley@rocklinusd.org   
Ashley Serin, Assistant Principal - ​aserin@rocklinusd.org 
   
Tressa Lindsey, Incoming 7th Grade Counselor - ​tlindseyanderson@rocklinusd.org  
Linda Marcarian, Incoming 8th Grade Counselor - ​lmarcarian@rocklinusd.org  
 
 

6th Grade Incoming Student Parent Recorded Parent Presentation ​Click Here 
 
6th Grade Parent Google Slides Presentation ​Click Here 
 
GOMS 7th Grade Educational Plan/Elective Selection Worksheet  
Click Here​ - ​Due Friday May 1st  
 
GOMS Registration Information ​Click Here 
 
 

ASB Student Leadership  
 

Attention incoming 7th graders! The application to be part of the 2020-21 ASB 
leadership team is now available. If this interests you, read on… 

ASB Student Application ​Click Here 
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